Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
May 5, 2007

Before our meeting started Sherri & Darwin invited everyone to the 90 Anniversary & Grand Opening of the new
location of Trev Deeley’s on May 6®. Sherri gave us updates on what we will see and what is available to everyone
at the opening. Just some of the things are the motorcycle exhibition that will be open to view, 50/50 draw, door
prizes, silent auction, live music, motorcycle demonstrations and lots more. There will be a Vancouver Chapter
H.O.G. booth set up with our banner and a list of our events. There will also be some chairs for us to use. No one
will be required to look after the booth. She also thanked all that asked to volunteer for the event. It is appreciated,
but no volunteers are required that day.

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:15 am at Trev Deeley's Conference Room.

I'think everyone rode to the meeting today. We finally had some nice weather to ride!
We welcomed a new member to the Vancouver H.O.G. chapter at the meeting today. Welcome Brian.

OLD BUSINESS:

April 14-15" — Custom Bike Show

April 15™ — Demo Rides & barbeque at Trev Deeley’s - Darwin & Vern would like to thank everyone that helped
out that day. Vern, Diane, John, Marlene, Tanya, Terry, Deb, Steve, Garry, Brian, Shannon, Rob, Juanita, Darryl,
Eric, Albert, Len, Chris, Paul, Walt & Doug — thank you again.

April 21 - H.O.G. Garage Sale & Barbeque. This event did not go over well this year. We may change the event
next year to possibly have it indoors and change the time of year as well. Thank you to the volunteers Sharon,
Terry, John, Marlene, Vern & Diane and especially a new member Doug that showed up to help us out for most of
the day.

April 22 — Tsawwassen Swap Meet — we had a booth selling the Burn Camp items. Thank you to the volunteers,
Chuck, Darcy, Albert, Sharon, Sherri, Judy, John & Marlene.

April 28 — H.O.G. Ride to Harrison

May 3 — Executive meeting. We welcomed back Warren Ballard and discussed upcoming events. Gerry
Rooyakkers resigned as Safety officer and Warren was asked and he accepted the position of Safety Officer.

Warren will remain Road Captain as well. Eric Malet-Veale has also resigned as photographer. We are still looking
for a person for this position but the position may be Just to manage the pictures from others that have been taken
through out the year. If you have pictures that you would like to send to us, please send them to Vern & Diane at

roaddogs@shaw.ca.

NEW BUSINESS:

Spirit of Edmonds Car Show Street Festival @ Edmonds Street in Burnaby, Sunday July 29" 10:00am — 4:00pm

Bodacious Babes Ride for Breast Cancer July 3 - 13% Carnduff, SK to Victoria, BC. For more information email
Bodacious.babes@hotmail.com or check out the website www.bodaciousbabesforbreastcancer.com

H-D Guided Tour — your last chance to sign up for the upcoming H-D Route 66 guided motorcycle tour. You must
register. Get the whole story at Harley-Davidson.com with detailed itineraries, travel accommodations and pricing.
Availability for Route 66 is extremely limited so call 888-224-bike to reserve your spot.
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